
January 10, 2005 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Application for Reconsideration of a number of Determinations contained 
in the OUR’s Document No: Tel 2004/11 on Assessment of RIO-5 and Tariff 

Schedule RIO/5A 
 
The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) has received a request from Cable and Wireless 
Jamaica Limited (C&WJ) for reconsideration of a number of the determinations in its 
Determination Notice, Document No: TEL 2004/11 Assessment of RIO-5 and Tariff 
Schedule RIO/5A.  
 
In keeping with Section 60 of the Telecommunications Act 2000, the Office has decided 
to reconsider the matters. 
 
The application submitted on December 3, 2004 was re-submitted electronically on 
January 4, 2005 at the request of the Office. 
 
Copies of the application can be obtained from the OUR’s website at 
http://www.our.org.jm or from its Information Centre 36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10.  
Telephone: (876)-929-6672, (876)-968-6057 or (876)-968-6053.  Fax: (876)-929-3635 
 
The Office invites comments (in the usual electronic format) on Cable and Wireless 
application. Comments must be submitted by the Office by January 21, 2005.  
 
The Office will conclude its deliberations and hand down its decision on this matter by 
February 11, 2005. 
 
 

- END - 
 


